THE OUTRIGGER
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Through no fault of chairman Guy
Harrison, the following report of the
Outrigger Golf Tournament now ap-
pears, only 6 weeks after the fact. It is
also none too soon to announce the next
planned tournament which is set for
September, the exact date to be an-
nounced.

Our spring meeting was played under
sunny skies with only a few cloudy
faces. Most of the players hung around
for the beer and pupus and to cheer
and jeer the winners as they received
their hard earned trophies.

As usual, Pam Anderson won ladies
low gross with an 86. First low net to
Marge Phillips 92-24-68, 2nd low net,
Ann Chapman 100-32-68. High for
the ladies was Barbara Robello, 159,
all putts down! Duane Harm with a
neat 73 captured men’s low gross with
John Stevenson 2nd at 75. These were
two fine rounds and close by was Bill
Thompson with a 77-15-62 to win
class A low net, 2nd Duncan Mac-
Naughton 80-15-65, 3d Jim Flemming
82-12-70. B flight was overwhelmed by
Gordon Dickie 91-29-62 followed by
Chris Murphy 83-18-65 and Larry
Doheny 87-22-65. The Wild Bunch
was hearded by Dennis Mahoney 73
and 2nd by Art Goodfriend 74. In
the long drive contest, Duane Harm
did it again and Peter Balding was
closest to the pin on #2 hole.

The fellow who really played the
most golf and won the high gross at
115 was John Marshall.
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